
From: Laura Almond  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 8:29 AM 
To: 'apa.h-natr@legis.la.gov' <apa.h-natr@legis.la.gov>; 'apa.housespeaker@legis.la.gov' 
<apa.housespeaker@legis.la.gov>; 'apa.senatepresident@legis.la.gov' 
<apa.senatepresident@legis.la.gov>; 'apa.s-envq@legis.la.gov' <apa.s-envq@legis.la.gov> 
Cc: Chuck Brown <Chuck.Brown@LA.GOV>; Bijan Sharafkhani <Bijan.Sharafkhani@LA.GOV>; Herman 
Robinson <Herman.Robinson@LA.GOV>; Courtney Burdette <Courtney.Burdette@LA.GOV>; Deidra 
Johnson <Deidra.Johnson@LA.GOV>; Jamie Phillippe <Jamie.Phillippe@LA.GOV>; Nathan Mills 
<Nathan.Mills@LA.GOV> 
Subject: Interim Summary Report for WQ097 
 
July 27, 2020 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eddie Lambert, Chairman 
c/o Tyler McCloud, Attorney 
Senate Committee on Environmental Quality 
 
The Honorable Jean-Paul Coussan, Chairman 
House Committee on Natural Resources and Environment 
c/o Committee Staff 
 
RE:      Interim Summary Report for Proposed Rule WQ097    

Water Quality Standards Triennial Revision 
LAC 33:IX.1101, 1105, 1107, 1109, 1113, 1115, 1119, 1121, and 1123 
Proposed on December 20, 2019 

 
Pursuant to the Louisiana Administrative Procedure Act, the Louisiana Department of 
Environmental Quality is submitting a report regarding the above-referenced proposed rule, 
which was published in the Louisiana Register. Comments were received.  Amendments have 
been made to the proposed rule.  Attached are computer files comprising the summary report. 
 
We would appreciate it if you would acknowledge receipt of this message by return 
email.  Please contact Laura Almond at (225) 219-3985 if you have any questions regarding this 
material. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Courtney J. Burdette 
General Counsel 
 
============================= 
 
============================= 
This concludes this transmission. 
 


